SB210 is a common-sense Bill that can only help repair election integrity
in our State. In-person voting and showing valid ID has been done before
and has been proven to work.

| (and my family) support this Bill and hope it sees the light of day!
Respectfully,

Oliva Herrera (and family 4x household voters)
Residents of Josephine County



